
NOTICE OF LEASE OF CITY OWNED PROPERTY  
 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
The City Council of the City of Keosauqua, Iowa, will consider proposals for the lease of the concession 
stand located at the Mildred & Eddie Ferguson Sports Complex for the 2022 Baseball season at a special 
meeting to be held commencing at 4:00 p.m. on March 28, 2022, at City Hall in Keosauqua, Iowa.  Any 
interested person should take their proposals for the lease of the concession stand to City Hall for the 
Council's consideration – they need to be received by 3 p.m. March 28, 2022, to be considered.  The 
minimum lease fee will be $2,000.00 for the 2022 season, approximately from April 2022 through August 
2022.  The City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals relating to the lease of the property at its 
sole discretion. 
 
If you would like more information relating to the lease of the concession stand, please contact the City of 
Keosauqua at City Hall located at 201 Main St., Keosauqua, IA 52565 or by phone at (319) 293-3536.   
 
Published by order of the City Council of the City of Keosauqua, Iowa. 
 
       CITY OF KEOSAUQUA, IOWA 
 
 
 
       By:        
        Missy Harward, City Clerk 
 
Publish:  _____________________      


